
CREDENTIALS COMMITTEE REPORT for 2020 

The 2020 Annual Meeting was conducted entirely via Zoom. The Credentials Committee sent out Zoom 
meeting invitations only to voting members, so there were no guests present for the meeting. All 
attendees were members who were entitled to vote.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
  Terry Delano 
  Credentials Committee Chair 


